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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Congratulations to the Los Angeles Rams on their Super 
Bowl Victory. What an exciting night it was for the City of Los 
Angeles. It is always exciting when your team wins. Although I 
am a Raider Fan, I am so happy for our city and especially for 
the fan base. Enjoy the Victory!
	 This Monday February 21st is Presidents Day. Our 
parish office will be closed for the day. We will only have one 
mass at 8:00am. The Church and Parking Lot will close after 
the mass. There will be no afternoon adoration or 5:00pm 
mass. Let us pray for our President and all government leaders 
that they will uphold the dignity of all human life from the 
moment of conception until a natural death. 
	 The Rectory Backyard renovation is now complete. This 
money came from our Called to Renew Campaign.  The priests 
have a space outside that they can use for relaxation and peace. 
Thank You to all of the donors.
	 We have two funerals this week at Holy Trinity. Tuesday 
at 9:30am and Friday at 9:30am. Please keep these families 
in your prayers as they gather for the funeral mass. Having a 
funeral mass is so important for our loved ones when they die. 
Let us continue to pray for all those that have died. I encourage 
all of you as Catholics to put in writing that you want a funeral 
mass when you die.
	 Ash Wednesday is on March 2nd. We will have two 
masses at 6:30am and 8:00am. We will have four Liturgy of 
the Words with the Distribution of Ashes at 4:00pm, 5:00pm, 
6:00pm, and 7:00pm. There will be no adoration or novena to 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help on Ash Wednesday. There will be 
the  Stations of the Cross every Friday during Lent at 5:30pm. 
There will be confession every Friday during Lent from after 
the 5:00pm mass until 6:30pm.
	 Have you completed your 2022 Together in Mission 
pledge yet? How can you help those most in need this year? 
May God Bless you!
Fr. Ricardo
Go Rams!



THE SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 	    		          	          FEBRUARY 20, 2022

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Sixth Sunday in Ordinary 
time was $7, 062.00. Thank you for your generosity 
and continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Are you happy with your child’s school this year?  
If not – why not give your parish school a try?!
Holy Trinity School provides an outstanding education 
for children in a family centered environment.  
Grounded in tradition and rooted in the Catholic 
Faith the school is committed to the full academic 
and spiritual growth of its culturally diverse students.   
Special classes and activities including  CYO Sports, 
swimming, Academic Decathlon and more all work 
together to help  students to grow to be well-rounded 
while modern technology including 1:1 iPads and 
Chromebooks give students the tools necessary to 
succeed academically  Apply now for the 2022 - 2023 
school year at Holy Trinity School.  Scholarships 
are available.  For more information or to set up an 
appointment for a private tour, call (323) 663 – 2064 or 
visit our website at www.holytrinityla.com .  
  


